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To whom it may concern:
I have known Pat Boddy for over 25 years, and in every encounter with her (there have been hundreds) her professionalism, energy, intellectual curiosity, enthusiasm, and follow through have been the hallmarks of her career.
I could enumerate many instances of her influence on a national, statewide or local scale, and her resume brings forth examples of these, so I will only bring up one recent instance – her work with me when I chaired the Governor’s Green Ribbon Commission on Parks in Iowa. She facilitated every meeting like a pro, her inclusion of subject matter experts was flawless, her ability to draw out the best in each of the participants – in short, we couldn’t have done it without her.  In my remarks at the Governor’s press conference, I was compelled to give her a lion’s share of the credit for the success of the 100 year Strategic Plan – Parks to the People – that we produced. We had two slogans that we used throughout the year and a half project, “Listen, and be Bold” and “No More NANU’s!” (Non-Aware, Non-Users) Pat listened and was bold, throughout, and encouraged others to do the same. And Pat was the greatest advocate to build a park system in Iowa that covered the most avid user, and sought to convert every non-aware, non-user in the state into being a park user.
Pat is a great friend, a trusted colleague, an asset to the state and regions where she lives and works. She is one of the best influencers around.
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